
 
 
 
 

Product Update   

 
  

           
 

               
      

  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

MRS-1000A Modular Rework System 
Transition to MRS-1100A 
August 2011 
 

OK International is pleased to announce several upgrades to its MRS-1000 Modular 
Rework System. The system has been enhanced by adding a free-standing board- 
holder, and a redesigned adjustable tool holder. The most noticeable difference is the 
addition of the BH-2000 free-standing board holder to replace the board holder rails  
that were part of the prior ATH-1000 system. This new board holder will provide more 
flexibility in board size and thickness, and a more stable working area. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

New MRS-1100A System includes: 
HCT-1000 Convection tool 
PCT-1000 Pre-heater 
ATH-1100A Toolholder 
BH-2000 Boardholder 
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A few other changes to note: 
HCT-1000 has been reduced in price.  We have removed the footswitch and 
nozzle carrier that were included in the system. They are still available, sold 
separately. 
 
ATH-1000 has been reduced in price.  The new design without the boardholder 
rails has allowed us to lower the cost of this component. 
 
LM-1000 Light magnifier is no longer included with the system.  It is still available 
and sold separately.  We have a new part number for the light and base plate 
together, LM-1000A 
 
Availability: These changes are effective immediately.  We will no longer supply 
the MRS-1000A and MRS-1000B systems.  The new MRS-1100A system is 
available to order now, however lead-times will stretch out initially to 6 weeks.   
 

MRS-1000A Modular Rework 
System Transition to MRS-1100A 
August 2011 
 
 


